
Student(s) is/are currently enrolled and in Kindergarten – 7th Grade 

LIGHT OF THE WORLD ACADEMY– K-7th GRADES ONLY 
550 E. Hamburg    Pinckney, Michigan 48169 

 
 

 

  Yes – my child(ren) will return in the fall. (A spot will be held for the scholar(s). You are NOT legally bound to attend.) 

  Maybe – I’m not sure if my child(ren) will be attending Light of the World Academy in the fall. Please keep us on the list of 
returning students, and we will contact the school when we decide. (A spot will be held for the student until May 5, 2020. You are NOT legally 
bound to attend.) 

 

 No – my child(ren) will NOT be attending Light of the World Academy in the fall. (A spot will NOT be held for the student. If you change your 
mind and wish to have this student attend the school in the fall, you will need to RE-APPLY and no preference will be given because of prior enrollment.) 
 
Why won’t your child(ren) be returning? ________________________________________________________________________ 

LIST NAMES OF ALL CURRENT STUDENTS AT LOTWA BELOW – PLEASE PRINT 

Student Name ______________________________________  Grade for September 2020 ______ 

Student Name ______________________________________  Grade for September 2020 ______ 

Student Name ______________________________________  Grade for September 2020 ______ 

Student Name ______________________________________  Grade for September 2020 ______ 

Student Name ______________________________________  Grade for September 2020 ______ 

Will Any NEW Siblings Enroll in Kindergarten for September 2020:    Yes   No 
 
New Kindergarten Student Name: _______________________________________ 
New Enrollment Application Required by March 13, 2020 – Available in the school office 
   
Parent/Legal Guardian Name (Print Name):_______________________________________________ 
 

Parent/Legal Guardian Signature: _____________________________________________   Date _____________________________ 

RETURN THIS FORM TO THE OFFICE NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, MARCH 13, 2020 


